
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hawks 
Newsletter 
Dear Parents, 

               Spring 2018 

 

Firstly, I would like to say welcome back after what 

was hopefully a lovely Christmas break for everyone. 

I want to thank you for your kind cards and gifts, they 

were most appreciated. 

The new term began with an exciting, adventurous 

‘stunning start’ as the children grabbed their sword 

and shield and marched in formation as a Roman 

soldier. The children produced some imaginative 

scenarios around the invasion of Britain and the 

conflicts with the Celts. 

The topic will end with an exciting day where children 

will be invited to dress up as a Roman soldier. More 

details to follow in due course.  

Attendance 

Well done to all of the children who maintained 100% 
attendance in the Autumn Term – brilliant! We would 
love to spend the next half term with the attendance 
bear so let’s all try our best to achieve this. 

Key Dates 

The spring term parent consultations will be held on 
Tuesday 20th February from 5pm and Thursday, 22nd 

February from3.30pm.  Appointments can be made 

nearer the time via the School Office.  

 

  

 

Homework 

Thank you for your support to help your child learn 

their multiplication/division facts and spellings. They 

will be tested on Mondays. Spelling and Mathematics 

homework books should be in your child’s bag each 

day for checking and updating.  

The Learning Logs will be given out with a new 

optional activity sheet. Please bring any completed 

activities into school as required for marking and 

return the learning log, regardless of whether activities 

have been completed, by the date stated on the 

learning log activity sheet. 

Reading 

Please ensure your child has their book in school 

every day. I would encourage you to help the 

progression of your child’s reading by asking them 

questions about the book regularly.  

 
Curriculum 
Please find attached our curriculum map taking us 
up to the February half term.  
 
I look forward to seeing you at Parent Consultations 
after the February half term to discuss your child’s 
progress and how you can further support your child 
at home. If you have any further questions please do 
not hesitate to come and see me. 
 

Thank you for your support, 

Mr Hetherington 

 

Bikeability 

Children in Year 3  will have the opportunity to take 

part in a bikeability course where children will learn 

the essential skills they need to ride their bikes safely. 

More information to follow later this week. 

 


